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MJD.IR.008/2025 

1 September 2025 

 

Subject  :  Notification of Change of Chief Financial Officer (CFO) 

Attention :  President 

   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Major Development Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform that the meeting of the Board 

of Directors No. 9/2025, held on 1 September 2025, approved the appointment of Mr. Pitak Ponghirancharoen as 

Chief Financial Officer (CFO) in replacement of Ms. Natha Kittiaksorn. He possesses all the qualifications required 

under the regulations of the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC), effective 1 September 2025 onward.  

Please be informed accordingly. 

           Sincerely yours,  

                    - Signed - 

        (Ms. Petrada Poolvoralaks) 

           Director and Chief Executive Officer 


